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Hello Everyone,  

This week at TBS was wellbeing week! Students have 

been involved in a number of activities each day and on 

Friday morning in our assembly Mr Duncan and Mrs 

O’Dean shared some self-help tips for ensuring we look 

after ourselves to keep well. Thank you to Mrs Giles for 

organising and coordinating the week.  

 

The weeks left in this term will be very busy with the 

end of the school year tasks and activities. Next week 

is our Cycle 3 Lesson Observations and we look forward 

to having our school Governors in to support with 

these. There will also be End of Year tests and 

assessments for all of our students, followed by our 

End of Year Awards Assembly on Friday 11th July at 

1.30pm.  

The last two weeks of the term our Year 10 will engage 

in Work experience with employing organisations here 

on the Island. Thank you to all employers and 

employees who will support our students with this. You 

support is greatly appreciated. 

Gentle Reminder 

Please could we remind parents who haven’t yet paid 

for uniform orders to do this as soon as possible. 

Additionally a reminder that our school policy states a 

navy plain hoodie/jumper/cardigan so now might be a 

good time to source this for the new school year if your 

child hasn’t got one. You can order hoodies through 

school if you so wish.   

On Friday in assembly we gave out certificates to 

students in each house with the most house points. 

Some students received our star of the term awards for 

term 3A as well as our star of the week certificates. 

Congratulations and well done to all those receiving a 

certificate. 

The weekly house cup was retained by Elliots! Great job 

Elliots! Congratulations to Tanzi and Dane our stars of 

week 1 also. 

 

 

Certificates for the Secondary road race were also 

presented. Well done to all! 
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That’s it for this week! 

Tania Maggott 

Head Teacher 

Administrator Visits Year 5 & 6 

Year 5 and 6 students have been studying the role of 

local and national government in the UK as part of their 

PSHE course. They were very fortunate to have our 

Administrator HH Simon Minshull come into school to 

speak to them recently, giving the students the context 

and nuances that apply to Ascension’s law making. He 

was able to shed light on the governmental structure 

and how laws from different nations apply on 

Ascension. Given the upcoming Ascension Island 

Council elections, it was very pertinent that the 

Administrator was able to highlight the important work 

of councillors and their role on the island. We would 

like to thank the Administrator and his team for giving 

up his valuable time to speak to the students and 

generously answering so many of their questions.  

 

 

Wellbeing Week 2025 

As part of our Wellbeing Week we have been up to all 
sorts of different activities to stay happy and healthy. 
Here’s a little snapshot of our week!  
Ms. Smith ran a meditation session for the secondary 
students on Wednesday lunchtime. A lovely moment 
mid-week to rest and reset. 

 
Mrs. Giles has 
been busy in the 
kitchen offering 
up tea and toast 
to our 
secondary 
students as part 
of breakfast 
club this week.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Student Council have been running Story Time at 
lunch in the library. We have all really enjoyed this and 
the student council members showed confidence and 
enjoyed reading out loud to the other students as well. 
 
 
 

Good Luck to all those standing 
for Election from all at TBS! 
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Outdoor lessons – from ICT to English, youngest to 
oldest, we have taken our learning outside this week 
and made the most of Ascension’s (usually) warm and 
sunny weather.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Primary Students Pajama Party 
 
The primary sector finished our wonderful wellbeing 
week with a PJ party on Friday. We all got into our 
pajamas and snuggled up to listen to some soothing 
music, some stories or watch a movie. We even had 
popcorn! Everyone enjoyed themselves and had a nice 
calm end to what has been another busy first week of 
the term full of wellbeing activities.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 


